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October News 2025 
 

We are having so much fun in our 3’s classroom! Friendships are blossoming and everyone is 
starting to flow with the routine. This group is so awesome and I love our time together.  Our 
school days are busy and they go so fast!  October is a super fun month in preschool. We will be 
exploring dinosaurs, talking about shapes, learning about pumpkins,observing the season 
change, and doing fun Halloween activities. For religion we will be talking about how God made 
us good.  It might be getting chilly this month so please be sure to watch the temperatures  and 
send in a jacket (if needed) for your child. Below are the details of our Halloween Fun Day.  
 

Important Dates this Month: 
●​ Wednesday, October 1: Picture retake day- if you were not satisfied with school photos 

that were sent home last week.  Please return the entire photo packet on Wednesday 
and we will get their photo re taken.  IF your child was absent or did not get their photo 
taken on the original picture day, their photos will also be taken on Wednesday.   

●​ Thursday, October 2: Music with Mrs. Michelle 
●​ Tuesday, October 7: Bring one small pumpkin to school so we can paint it.  (About the 

size of a tomato, softball, or smaller) If you’d like, you may send it in earlier.  We WILL be 
painting them on this date! 

●​ October 14-16: NO SCHOOL Fall Break- Enjoy! 
●​ Wednesday, October 29: K-8 will be on a home learning schedule, Preschool is in 

session. 
●​ Thursday, October 30: Halloween Fun Day   

 

Halloween Fun Day: 
We keep our Halloween celebration very simple! Your child will receive a small treat bag at 
school to collect and bring home any treats we receive. We WILL NOT eat any at school, they 
will come home to you!  
1)​ Costumes:  We DO NOT bring or WEAR costumes to school! We do something a little 

different: we will make a fun headband to wear as we trick or treat a few places around the 
school.   

2)​ Treats: Everyone is welcome to send in individually wrapped treats, stickers, etc. We will be 
putting the treats in each other's treat bags (that I provide) to take home. Please: No names 
on the treats. Also, no specific treats for boys or girls. We just put one in each bag as quickly 
as possible. Thank you for understanding! 

 
Thank you so much for sharing your children with us! If you have any questions, suggestions, or 
concerns, please let me know.  Sending you love, light, and kindness! Happy Autumn!  
-Haylee Teeple 


